
 
Class 4 have worked very hard this 

week in English and Maths.  

In English, we are learning how to write 

a dual narrative, based on a version of 

the text ’Hansel and Gretel’ and this 

week, Year 5 and 6 immersed themselves 

into the story by having fun following 

in the footsteps of Hansel and Gretel 

and laying their own bread trails     

outside. They then examined the text in 

more detail, analysing author         

vocabulary choices.  

In Maths, Year 5 and 6 have worked 

incredibly hard thinking about the place 

value of numbers up to and over one 

million and solving problems involving 

this concept.  

 

 

 


